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May 12th, 2017
To: Students’ Council

Re: Report to Students’ Council

Hey Council!

| hope the last week or so has been good! | imagine many of you are settling into summer
jobs/internships/summer classes. Things with the executive committee are getting back into a form
of normality; changeover is a pretty crazy time. The new team is killing it, though! Speaking of
team, the Oilers were eliminated this week and | am still fairly bummed. But hey, we did better than
anyone would have expected! As Students’ Council just met last week, this report will be brief.

On-boarding Summer Positions

Each summer, the Students’ Union brings on approximately 3-6 summer positions with the Summer
Temporary Employment Program and the Canada Summer Jobs program. This year, we have 3
positions that I'll be working with closely. The positions are a Business Analyst, a Fundraising
Strategist and our Business Promotional Coordinator. This week | helped to bring the individuals up
to speed and made sure they were welcomed and comfortable. I'm looking forward to seeing the
awesome work they'll get done this summer.

United Way Committee

| am a member on the United Way Campaign Committee for the University of Alberta campaign.
We met on Wednesday the 10" to sort out more of the details of the campaign, including creative
strategies to encourage donation and communicating the value of the campaign. | will be
spearheading the student engagement strategy, so stay tuned for that! | may need some student
champions, so if helping the community is something you enjoy, lets chat!

Cheers,

Robyn Paches

Robyn Paches, Vice President Operations and Finance
2-900 SUB e 780 492 4236  robyn.paches@su.ualberta.ca



